
 
 
It is with sadness that I inform you of the passing away of two outstanding TUSD 
students: 
  
Harry Hoskinson, was a 7th grade student at Mansfeld Middle School. Harry was 
involved in a tragic accident on Thursday, March 13th.  Harry was a remarkable young 
man, who enjoyed his family, school, and playing baseball for Western Little League. He 
was also a big fan of the University of Arizona.  For those of you who knew Harry, we 
ask that you remember and celebrate his life, engaging personality, kindness, and 
respect for others.   
 
 
Chance Allison was a senior at UHS.  Chance passed away tragically on Monday, 
March 17th from injuries suffered during a fall, while on a family outing near Greer, 
Arizona. Chance was a member of Fountain of Life Lutheran Church, a student at FOL 
School from preschool to 8th grade, an Eagle Scout, and a member of the RUHS 
Guard. Today Chance is in Paradise with his Savior. A memorial service will be held 
Sunday, March 30 at 3:00pm at Fountain of Life Church, 710 S. Kolb, with a reception 
following.  
 
Our deepest sympathies go out to these families. 


